
To Those Rescued by the Savior, 

It was an encouraging day to be together around the Word of God yesterday.  I 
thank Jesus for your patience and practice as we balance What is Essential, 
What is Doable and What is Safe.  Let's continue to "one another-one another" 
among those who are able to gather and those that are not yet ready to gather.  
Please communicate if you have any questions, comments or concerns.  Let's 
continue to pray for race relations and relief from the impact of COVID-19.  I also 
thank Jesus for your generosity in this time.  May He always be a recipient of our 
first and our best.  May we as individuals and as the church be good stewards of 
what He has blessed us with. 

Psalm 116 
1 I love the LORD, because He hears 
My voice and my supplication 
2 Because He has inclined His ear to me, 
Therefore I shall call upon Him as long as I live. 
3 The cords of death encompassed me 
And the terrors of Sheol came upon me; 
I found distress and sorrow. 
4 Then I called upon the name of the LORD: 
"O LORD, I beseech You, save my life!" 

I pray that we love the Lord and the ear that He gives us. 
I pray that we call upon Him as long as we live. 
I pray that we know Him as Savior and Lord. 

Ocoee Outreach has farmed out a couple of our young members that have 
served and were scheduled to serve with Ocoee Outreach this summer.  
Because they cancelled their programming for the summer, John Simmons and 
Alex Tweed are coming on board to serve as interns this summer.  John has 
served for several summers since 2014 and Alex has served the last two with 
Ocoee Outreach.  Pastor Jonathan has used interns on a number of occasions 
as well.  They will come alongside of our reduced-summer-programming, and we 
will be investing in them providing them with opportunities to grow in their 
relational disciplemaking.  Please keep them in your prayers. 

Pressing-on in Relationship with Christ and Others, 
Pastor Stan 
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